

Tel: 0117 4408900 Email: reception@hwa.clf.uk Web: www.hanhamwoods.academy Follow us on Twitter: @HanhamWoods Principal: Mr S.O'Callaghan B.A. (Hons)

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 7 Transition – September 2024

Further to our last communication with you we would like to remind you of the key dates coming up for Transition to Hanham Woods Academy this term

1. Coffee afternoons for parents/carers and students

We will be having after school Coffee afternoons from 15:30 – 16:30 on Thursday 13th June 2024, Monday 17th June 2024 and Tuesday 18th June 2024 which have proven to be successful in the past. These are informal events for parents/carers and students. You will be able to meet key members of staff, have your questions answered and find out information for purchasing preloved uniform. If you have not already booked on to one of these afternoons please use the following link Coffee Afternoon Booking Form

1. Transition day/Transition evening

There is also a Transition Day for all new students on Tuesday 9th July 2024 where they will be invited to spend a day with us prior to starting in September. We will also have a Transition Evening for parents on this day too.

The transition team will also be liaising with Primary schools to handover key information.

Transition Days- Wednesday 3rd July for Beacon Rise 9:30am to 2:30pm Tuesday 9th July 2024 9:30am to 2:30pm

Your child will need to bring with them

- o Reading book
- Sunhat/cream
- Wear comfy sportswear/trainers
- Backpack with pencil case and lunch/snacks/water bottle

Transition Information Evening – Tuesday 9th July 2024 3:45 to 7pm

Within this evening, there will be 3 time slots available:

- Arrival at 3.45pm and talk starts at 4pm in the Main Hall
- Arrival at 4.45pm and talk starts at 5pm in the Main Hall
- Arrival at 5.45pm and talk starts at 6pm in the Main Hall

To book on to one of the slots please use the following link Y7 Information Evening Booking Form

Important information request:

Here is a link to the student data form that we need you to access and complete. This is an online form that once completed will be sent automatically back to us to check and update our student records. It is important that this form is completed to ensure that we have all the correct and up to date information for your child ready for when they start with us in September. Please complete this as soon as possible and return to us by no later than 30th June 2024.









Here's the link to the form "New Student Information Collection and Consent Form 2024":

Student Data Collection Form

Here is the link to Monkhouse our uniform supplier for you to be able to purchase uniform https://www.monkhouse.com/

Please continue to use the transition email address as your main point of contact for any questions or queries you have regarding transition; the email address is: hwatransition@clf.uk

From all of us at here at Hanham Woods Academy, we are looking forward to welcoming your child to join us for their secondary school journey.